
February 26, 2024

Hello Families,

I hope everyone gets a chance to spend some time outside on this beautiful day. The sunshine is

refreshing and allows us to get the children outside for recess and nature walks.

Thank you for the amazing response to our need for paper products. It looks like we are in good

shape on paper towels and tissues.

Mark your calendars! March 14th and 15th are the days we have set aside for our second annual

Pizza Pal Lunch. Each preschool child is allowed to invite one special guest to enjoy a pizza lunch

in the school pavilion. March 14th is reserved for Ms. Janie’s PK class and Ms. Robyn’s P3 class.

March 15th is reserved for Ms. Jeannnine’s PK/P4 class and Ms. Robyn’s P4 class. There is a

sign-up genius link below for parents to sign up to help with set-up, serving, and clean-up. Please

sign up under the correct teacher/class. In order to volunteer, parents must be safe parish

trained and up to date on your training. Thanks in advance for your help.

Pizza Pal Save the Date 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45ABAA2FA6FEC70-48090789-pizza#

Each of the preschool classrooms continue to discuss the importance of Lent. For the preschool

students, our most important focus is prayer and the understanding of the love Jesus has for all

of us. Our Easter break will begin on Friday March 29th. We will return to school on Monday

April 8th.

If any parents are interested in being a volunteer at preschool, you MUST be safe parish

trained and all training needs to be up to date. If you have not started this process and would

like to be considered for a volunteer for parties and other activities, please contact Tracy

Wagner via email twagner@olvisitation.org.

Thanks for sharing your child,

Janie McDonald

Preschool Director

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zTO3RTxs63tyQqlne9dwWFGGmwZ1w9c8bTEaeRG2D2I/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45ABAA2FA6FEC70-48090789-pizza#/
mailto:twagner@olvisitation.org


Mark your calendar Looking Forward

Mar. 1-Trimester Three begins April 1 -7 : Easter Break

Mar. 4- No School, inservice April 8- Back to school

Mar. 14- Bumble bee and Caterpillar Rm April 16 & 18 P3 Conferences 12:30-3:00

Pizza Pal lunch April 29- No School

Mar. 15-Butterfly and Firefly Rm

Pizza Pal lunch

Mar. 29-No School, Good Friday

For all preschool information go to

https://olvisitation.org/school/Join-Our-Family/Preschool. From here you can

explore our information tabs. Our calendar, newsletters, and handbook can be found

under preschool publications.

Important numbers

Preschool office (513) 347-4450

Preschool Director’s Line (513) 347-4450 ex: 2158

Preschool Absent Line (513) 347-4450 press #1

School office (513) 347-2222

If your child is not feeling well, please remember to email the teacher or call the

preschool office before 8:00 AM. We need to list a reason for their absence.

Make sure to keep all telephone numbers up to date in case of an emergency.

*Please update your child’s physical form and immunization record with the school

nurse. This needs to be done yearly per the preschool licensing rules. If we need an updated form,

you will be notified.

https://olvisitation.org/school/Join-Our-Family/Preschool

